
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Spring 1: Learning in Year 6 

R.E 
Year 6 will be looking into the experience of community as an 

essential and enjoyable part of life for people of every age and 

faith. We will also be linking, remembering, celebrating and 

responding to the experience of a wide variety of books and 

purpose for which they were written and the Bible as the story of 

God’s love told by the people of God. 

Science 
Science will see us look at electricity! We will be 

looking into different types of circuits and why we 

have them. 

We will be looking into the scientific diagrams for 

circuits and drawing them. 

We will also be researching into key scientists whose 

discoveries have been instrumental in how we use 

electricity today. 

Our investigation will tell us if the wires used in a circuit 

make a difference to the brightness of a bulb. 

 

  

Art and DT 
At the end of the half term will be 

using our knowledge and skills on 

electricity and our history knowledge 

of Victorian holidays to create an 

electrical fairground ride. 
German 

 

We have been loving 

learning German! 

Spring term will see us 

learning about animals 

and the pets we have 

at home. 

 

Music 
Our music will see us learn through 

the topic of ‘A new year carol.’ 

We will be singing and performing 

in our lessons. 

History and Geography 
We will be going back to the 

Victorian era and learning all 

about Queen Victoria and the 

Industrial Revolution. 

We will be learning about 

significant people within this 

time and how they have 

shaped the way we live today. 

English 
In English we will be looking at stories with 

an historical setting, using our knowledge of 

the Victorians to write a story and then we 

will be moving on to learning about 

Autobiographies and biographies. Our SATs 

preparations will also begin.  

P.E 
We will be looking at the 

area of Gymnastics this 

half term. 

 

 

Maths 
We will be looking at measures, algebra, coordinates 

and start our SATS revision programme.  

PSHE 
We will be looking at a new scheme which focuses on 

careers and aspirations. We have teamed up with ‘Positive 

Footsteps’ who have created this programme for Yr 6 

children. I am looking forward to completing this with the 

children.  

 
 

 

Computing 
 

Spring term sees us looking at blogging 

and presenting texts.  

Supporting your child with their 

learning 
• Practise timetables with inverse 

calculations too 

• Get your child to read every night 

– this really does help  

• Provide a quiet space to complete 

homework and help where you 

can 

• Maths related – help your child tell 

the time.  


